

PTA News

October Recap

Our membership has reached an incredible 167 members, a testament to the strength and dedication of our PTA family.

We're delighted to report that our hardworking school staff felt the love during conference week, as they enjoyed delicious lunches from CarterQue's, provided by the PTA and volunteers who donated. These small gestures of appreciation go a long way in fostering a supportive and caring school environment.

Our recent Chipotle restaurant night was a resounding success, raising a fantastic \$1,024. Thank you to everyone who participated and made this event such a triumph.

If you haven't joined the PTA yet, it's not too late. We're always excited to welcome new members!

Scan the barcode or visit https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store

November PTA Dates to Remember

- November 14th, Ledos Restaurant Night
- November 14th, 6:30 PM General PTA Meeting
- November 17th, 6:30 Toys for Tots Bingo in the TRES cafeteria

TOYS FOR TOTS BINGO

• When: Friday, November 17th

• Time: 6:30 - 7:30pm (doors open at 6:15)

• Where: Twin Ridge Elementary School Cafeteria

Who? Open to all TRES students and families!



Spread some joy and have some fun! Come join us for a fun night of Bingo for the whole family. Please bring one <u>unwrapped</u> toy per Bingo player to donate. Your toy is your entry fee. Bingo winners will be able to choose one prize from donated toys. All remaining toys will be donated to Toys for Tots.

- Bingo daubers and concessions available for sale bring cash!
- Want to donate but can't attend? A box will also be located inside the school lobby that week for those who want to donate a toy but are unable to come!
- We are also looking for volunteers and donations for concessions please sign up at

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EA5A72BA3FAC34-45532972-toys

WINTER CRAFT FAIR

- Saturday, December 9th, 9am-11am at TRES Cafeteria
- We are kindly asking for donations for the event!

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3D MLZGU9B0LEB?ref_=wl_share



Volunteer Needs

Shape Young Minds: Volunteer to Lead a School Club!

Do you have a secret talent or passion that you've been hiding from our students? Whether it's knitting, board games, or mastering the art of emoji communication, we're in search of individuals who can lead some truly 'out-of-the-box' student clubs.

If you've got a skill or interest that's anything but ordinary, please give us a shout. We're here to help you turn it into a club that'll leave our students both amazed and amused. Join us in crafting their extraordinary educational journey and delivering some serious 'wow' moments

Interested? Please fill ou the survey below https://forms.gle/jBwzjQwZWMXM9zgj8



December Sneak Peek

December 9th - Winter Fair Craft Extravaganza: Mark your calendars for because our Winter Fair Craft event is back. Get ready for a day of creativity, holiday spirit, and handcrafted treasures.

December 22nd - Hot Chocolate Bar Appreciation for Staff: We'll be serving up a delicious array of hot chocolate flavors and toppings for our amazing teachers and staff. It's a small token of our appreciation for all they do to make our school special.

The Staff Appreciation Committee needs your help with various staff events throughout the year.



Starting this year, we are going to celebrate the birthdays of ALL Twin Ridge staff members! Coming in December we will be hosting a hot chocolate bar! Click the link below if you would like to help with donations!

https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store/items/948395

Links for reference

FCPS Virtual Volunteer Training

https://fcps-volunteers.ezcommunicator.net/edu/fcpsvolunteers/login_form.aspx?app=0

TRES PTA Website

https://tres-md.memberhub.com/

Join the PTA Email List and Hubs https://tres-md.memberhub.com/join/87a868